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Westpac notes APRA’s release of its final capital framework 
 
Westpac Banking Corporation (“Westpac”) has welcomed the release by APRA of its 
final capital framework today, which will be effective from 1 January 2023.  
 
Westpac is strongly capitalised with a Common equity tier 1 (CET1) capital ratio of 
12.3% (based on the current capital framework) at 30 September 2021 and we expect to 
remain well capitalised under the new capital framework. 
 
APRA has noted that as Australian banks already meet the unquestionable strong 
benchmarks set by APRA in 2017, the new framework does not require banks to raise 
additional capital.  
 
Key elements of the final framework as it will apply to major banks include: 

 A CET1 capital ratio requirement of 10.25%, comprising: 
‒ A minimum CET1 capital ratio of 4.5% (no change); 
‒ A capital conservation buffer of 3.75% (previously 2.5%); 
‒ A domestic systemically important buffer of 1% (no change); and 
‒ A countercyclical capital buffer of 1.0% (previously nil). 

 Updates to the determination of risk weighted assets. 
 
We are working through the impact of these changes and expect to provide more details 
with our 1H22 Results in May 2022. 
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